COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ith March, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 3rd
instant respecting the boiler drum being mamifactured by
lessrs, Press & Valzwerk A.G., Dusseldorr, to the order
of The Wallsend Slipway & Engineering Cos., Litd. and intended
for Messrse J.l. Thompson & Sons'! Yard Ho.588,

Your remarks regarding the boring of the
drum have been noted, and I am advising the Dusseldorf
Surveyors accordingly.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
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